
21st September 2018 

This week the children have been working hard on developing their place value skills.  They 

have investigated how numbers can be represented in words, numerical form, expanded 

form and model form (pictorially).  The children have enjoyed practising these skills and 

then consolidated them by answering reasoning and problem-solving questions.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We have continued to look at countries in Europe.  The children have then been locating 

them on a map and using atlases to find out some of their capital cities.  They have also 

enjoyed finding some of the locations from our postcards on our large class map on the 

wall. 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

Next Week:  

Tuesday 25th September – is our trip to ‘Wild Place Project’.  Children to wear school 

uniform on top and then comfortable/sensible trousers (jeans, jogging bottoms, leggings 

etc) and trainers or wellies if the weather looks wet!   

English: We will be creating story boards.  

Maths: We will be counting in multiples of 4, 8, 50 and 100.             


